
Water Quality Financing Program
Pursuant to Iowa Code Chapter 16.153, by October 1 of each year, the Iowa Finance Authority (IFA) 
shall submit a report to the Governor and the General Assembly itemizing expenditures under the 
Water Quality Financing Program (“Program”) during the previous year, if any.

Fiscal Year 2022
The program did not make any loans or disburse any funds in Fiscal Year 2022. 




